
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
During this term your child will be working on:  
 

Topic Behind Enemy Lines 

Science Light 
 Electricity 

Computing Online safety 
Technology in our Lives 

Programming 

PSHE Becoming an active citizen 
Keeping myself safe 

P.E. Invasion games, netball, swimming 

Religious Education Why do some people believe in God? 
Was Jesus the Messiah? 

Music Harvest 
Christmas 

World War II songs 

French Les Portraits 

 

 
 
 
 

HOMEWORK 
Homework will be given on a Monday and is due in by Friday. Please access weekly spellings in 
the spelling booklet; spelling tests will be on a Friday.  
Continue to practise your times tables; times tables tests will take place each Friday.  
Reading books should be brought into school every day. Please ensure you sign your child’s 
book every time you hear them read. 
PE 
Year 6 will be swimming from Monday 12th September for the first half term. PE will be on a 
Wednesday, PE kits should be kept in school. Please ensure earrings are/can be removed on 
these days. 
Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 
 


